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20th March 2020
Coronavirus update and school plan

Dear Parents/carers,
School is now closed (Friday 20th March 2020) until further notice.
Children will need to stay at home, so we ask that you do not send your child into school.
We’ll re-open fully as soon as we can. I will let you know when this is as soon as we know.

What we’ll continue doing while your child is at home
Your child’s learning is of course important to us, so we’ll continue to help your child to learn. 
We are sending home resource packs and useful websites on Friday.
We expect children to read every day, extra reading books will come home.
You will be able to contact the school and their teacher via email 
(Email addresses included in resource packs)

If your child usually receives free school meals, we will also be in touch with more information about how we will continue to provide this, with support from a scheme that the government has just announced.
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Thank you again for your continued support and words of support that many parents gave us this morning. 
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Mr. Allen

And remember: if you or your child feels ill and you want to know what to do next, please use NHS 111 online.
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